
January 11, 2023 

 

For our Russian speaking families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
WOW!  I was so encouraged and blessed by spending time with most of the parents last 

night at the Parent Meeting.  Thank you for coming – I know it was mandatory – but I 

have to say that it was so needed!  

We need to connect and build our 

community.  I’d love to have a 

potluck, gathering, chat time 

again in the near future – that we 

could plan and make this school an incredible place of 

academic growth & relationship building.   

 

“Make every effort to keep yourselves united in the Spirit, binding yourselves together with peace. For there is 

one body and one Spirit, just as you have been called to one glorious hope for the future.”   Ephesians 4:3-4 

 
As mentioned at the Parent Meeting, please take a minute to sign up for a specific 
day to clean or help with outside duty (not weekly necessarily) and know that 
you can borrow keys from us if cleaning in the evening or on the weekend is easier! 

  Here’s the link to sign up!  
  Google sign-up sheet for specific dates: click here 

 
Note: Look for the tabs of the months below and now we have an info sheet on the 

first tab to help clarify things! 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences are mandatory (we only have a few things that are mandatory) 

– one or both parent(s) must meet with the homeroom teacher (minimally) for 15 minutes 

for each of their children.  If your child has more than one teacher, you can connect with 

them during or after the conference days which start at 12:30 p.m. and go to 5:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday (Jan 25) and Thursday (Jan 26).  Early dismissal (pick up at noon) on both 

days.  Sign-up sheets are in the office…please pop in to sign up or call! 

 

Report cards will be emailed to you on Monday, January 23 – so keep your eye out for that and it will be one of the 

sources for discussion at the conference.  If you are not able to make the conferences, please talk to the teacher 

and make alternative arrangements.  Thank you! 

SEE NEXT PAGE! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1QnzBDPD5nA-vqDBKN72Wb7UCYfxH8DUp6SQH_hD1kho/edit?usp=sharing
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Thanks to some funding that we secured, we have 

some new 3-D Laptops that were “unveiled” 

today…Middle & High School students explored 

these laptops and saw all the interesting capabilities 

that they offered for exploring and creating.  We also 

will be starting an Animation Course in a few weeks 

with the High School – AWESOME! 
 

 

 
Upcoming Events:  

January 23 First Semester Report Cards go out via email to parents 

January 25-26 Parent-Teacher Conferences – noon dismissal for all students – conferences go from 12:30 to 5:30 p.m. 
February 13-16 Session Break (no school) 

February 20  Session 5 begins  

March 27-30 Mission Week – each class will do a mission project on one or more days – stay tuned!  

 


